
 
 
 

Organization Community Partnership Funding Board 

2014-2016 Allocation $2.00 

2016-2018 Request $2.00 

Appropriations 
Recommendation 

$2.00 

 
Rationale of the Committee 
 
The Appropriations Committee recommends funding the Community Partnership Funding Board at 
$2.00 for the 2016-2018 By-Line Funding Cycle. The Committee appreciated the extensive amount of 
work being done by CPFB to substantially impact the Cornell and Ithaca community. The Committee 
believes that a plan to use carryover to test-run alternative programming is commendable. However, they 
would like to emphasize the importance of prioritizing grant funding and they believe that CPFB should 
only plan alternative programming when their carryover represents an excessive amount.  Finally, the 
Appropriations Committee believes that mass-advertising represents a sufficient form of outreach, but 
they encourage the Community Partnership Funding Board to more personally advertise to student 
organizations and departments with a community focus that are low on funding.   

 
Vote Totals 
 
The Committee votes down, from the highest number proposed to the lowest, to give the group the 
advantage. The vote totals from the Committee were as follows: 
 

Amount Vote 
$2.00 11-0-1 

 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Stefanko 
Vice President for Finance 
 
Appeal 
 
No appeal.  
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